Aruba Bay Resort, LLC
5926 So Staples, Ste A
Corpus Christi, TX 78413
361-533-7286

May 17, 2018

City of Corpus Christi
Development Services
Attn: Nina Nixon-Mendez
2406 Leopard, First Floor
Corpus Christi, TX 78408

Re: Aruba Bay Resort Plat

Dear Ms. Nixon-Mendez,

[ want to thank you for your quick response to my letter to City Manager Margie
Rose and also for your personal telephone calls regarding this matter.

As we discussed on the phone, please let this letter serve as my submittal for an
appeal “for an extension of time for the Aruba Bay Resort Plat”. After August 25,
2017, our lives changed and I began repairing over 100 units damaged from
Hurricane Harvey. Because of the massive repairs and insurance settlement efforts,
I lost tract of time and missed the date to ask for an extension for the Plat approval.

[ understand that the New Plat is going to be before Planning Commission on June
13th; however [ want to speak and ask for the plat extension regarding the earlier
Plat. [would have either asked for an extension before the expiration date or I

would have been making substantial progress on the construction, if we would not
have had Hurricane Harvey.

Thank you again, for your help on this matter.
Blessings

Alex H. Harris



